
PO Box 1653 
Aztec, NM 87410 

January 22, 2003 : 

Reference: Notice of Hearing 

CERTIFIED MAIL 

New Mexico Oil & Gas Conservation 
1220 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Attention: David Brooks 

Dear New Mexico Oil & Gas Conservation, 

I will be representing: O. Leonard Mosley. & Leona M., George A. Mosley & Janet 
R., Mary Gwendolyn Mosley, Betty A. Nelms, and myself for the NM Oil Conservation 
Division Case scheduled on February 6, 2003. 

I will be presenting all correspondence that we have had with San Juan Resources 
and with our attorney on the lease that was initially agreed upon. The agreement was 
that 20% gross was to be paid, when I received the lease, it was changed to 20% 
net. 

I have tried in good faith to settle the lease of property to San Juan Resources. I feel 
that they have been unethical and have misrepresented themselves. 

With the extra cost and time involved, we the leaseholders feel that the last offer that 
we made to San Juan Resources is what we are willing to lease the property for. 
San Juan Resources still has not responded to that offer to date. 

Due to travel time, I am requesting a 24-hour notice of any changes, postponements, 
or rescheduling ofthe hearing dated for February 6, 2003. 

Sincerely, 

Bobbie Lee Mosley Sr. 
cc: Kellahin & Kellahin 
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